Dear Snowdrop Class, Week Commencing 15" June 2020

Welcome back after the half term break, we hope you are all well and have
been enjoying the sunshine with your family. There have been many uploads to
EEXAT over the last few weeks which is great to see, thank you.

This Week your challenges are based around the book "Owl Babies" By
Martin Wadell. This book should be familiar to you and your family, we
read it regularly in school. There are lots of fun and exciting crafts
and activities on the Barn Owl Trust website so make sure you have a
look this week.
https://www.barnowltrust.org.uk/owl-facts-for-kids/owl-crafts/

There is so much to look at outside at the moment. There are lots of birds, insects and
flowers. So why not take your paint or pencils outside and see what you can draw? We would
love to see what you decide to draw.
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Mrs Kennett should have been camping this week in the |
Lakes. Why don't you make a tent in the garden, an old
sheet is great. You might not be able to sleep out but
you could pretend. All campers love sausages for tea in
the tent.

SUNFLOWER UPDATE!

Mrs Kennett has some lovely baby sunflowers
now. She is confident they will grow quickly and

win the race.

Miss Taylors sunflowers have reached 94 cml! They did not
like the windy weather last week but managed to hold on.
This week, measure your sunflower and post a photo to
EEXAT so we can see how well yours are doing.

Take care and stay safe. Mrs Kennett and Miss Taylor.
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